
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 4/20/2012 8:58:39 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Schultz,

Adam (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Monthly Contract Meeting w/PG&E

Meredith,

It works for me. Adam is no longer PG&E’s contract manager. I’m trying to work something out 
with Paul within the month. I’ll take care of things in the interim.

Thanks,

Jason L, Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2012 7:21 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Simon, Jason; Schultz, Adam 
Subject: RE: Monthly Contract Meeting w/PG&E

Jason, Adam,

Does Wednesday, May 3 at 3:00 work for our next contract meeting? We have conflicts on Thursday.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0322954

mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Redacted Allen, Meredith

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 5:04 PM

To: Allen, Meredith; Simon, Jason; 'Schultz, Adam'

Subject: Monthly Contract Meeting w/PG&E

When: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: Conference Call

Redacted
Dial-in #:

Redacted
MEETING NUMBER (please also dial astericks)

SB GT&S 0322955


